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Update From Carnival Cruise Line On Service Pause Extension

May 4, 2020

MIAMI, May 4, 2020 /PRNewswire/ -- Carnival Cruise Line issued the following update to our news release today concerning a further delay of
operations for most of our fleet until August 31.

Some of the media reports have not fully conveyed the contents of our previous media statement and why certain itineraries were not being cancelled.
Carnival reiterates that this is our current plan contingent on a number of factors.

Any resumption of cruise operations — whenever that may be — is fully dependent on our continued efforts in cooperation with federal, state, local and
international government officials. In our continued support of public health efforts, any return to service will also include whatever enhanced
operational protocols and social gathering guidelines that are in place at the time of the resumption of cruise operations. We are committed to
supporting all public health efforts to manage the COVID-19 situation and will continue to keep our guests, travel agent partners and other
stakeholders informed.
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